
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Dear Resident/Business 
 
The purpose of this leaflet is to let you know the outcome of the Stage 1 
Consultation carried out between 27 September & 24 October 2021 on proposals 
to introduce a controlled parking zone (CPZ) in your area. 
 
The results of the consultation along with your views and officers’ recommendations 
were presented to the Cabinet Members before making the final decision. Due to 
the results of consultation the Council has decided to not proceed with a statutory 
consultation on the proposed measures. 
 
The consultation resulted in a total of 541 replies out of the 2886 properties 

consulted, representing a response rate of 18.7%. The following is a summary of 

those responses.  

 

• Overall, a majority of 71.8% of all respondents felt that they did not have a 

parking problem in their road, as opposed to 19.2% who felt that they do. 

 

• A majority of 80% did not support a CPZ, compared with 14% who do.  

 

Please see overleaf for a visual representation of the consultation results. For a 
detailed breakdown of the consultation results on a road-by-road basis, please visit 
our website at lambeth.gov.uk/ghcpz. 
 
Finally, we would like to thank everyone for their participation and feedback during 
the consultation process. We may reconsult the area in future if residents demand 
for parking controls increases. 
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